
MONDAY 
08:30 

Meet and sign in, safety brief 
and introduction.  

TUESDAY 
08:30 

Meet and sign in, safety brief 
and introduction. 

WEDNESDAY 
08:30 

Meet and sign in, safety brief 
and introduction. 

THURSDAY  
08:30 

Meet and sign in, safety brief 
and introduction.   

 

FRIDAY 
08:30 

Meet and sign in, safety brief 
and introduction. 

 
Laser Tag fun: various games 
including zombie apocalypse. 

 
Survival and bush craft training: 
the basics on what to do in an 

emergency. 

 
Kayaking on the Grand Union 

Canal (using our very safe, 
stable, inflatable Kayaks). 

 
Sports fun: A high energy day. A 

mix of sports games from 
Rounder’s to Archery (sucker 

arrows). 

 
Laser Tag fun: various games 
including zombie apocalypse. 

 
11am-ish 

Drink and snack break. 

 
11am-ish 

Drink and snack break. 

 
11am-ish 

Drink and snack break. 

 
11am-ish 

Drink and snack break. 

 
11am-ish 

Drink and snack break. 

 
Laser Tag fun, various games 
including zombie apocalypse 

 
Survival and bush craft training: 
the basics on what to do in an 

emergency. 

 
Kayaking on the Grand Union 

Canal (using our very safe, 
stable, inflatable Kayaks). 

 
Sports fun: A high energy day. A 

mix of sports games from 
Rounder’s to Archery (sucker 

arrows). 

 
Laser Tag fun: various games 
including zombie apocalypse. 

 
1pm ish 
Lunch 

 
1pm ish 
Lunch 

 
1pm ish 
Lunch 

 
1pm ish 
Lunch 

 
1pm ish 
Lunch 

 
Laser Tag fun: various games 
including zombie apocalypse. 

 
Survival and bush craft training: 
the basics on what to do in an 

emergency. 

 
Kayaking on the Grand Union 

Canal (using our very safe, 
stable, inflatable Kayaks). 

 
Sports fun: A high energy day. A 

mix of sports games from 
Rounder’s to Archery (sucker 

arrows). 

 
Laser Tag fun: various games 
including zombie apocalypse. 

 
4:30pm-ish 

Start to pack up ready for 
collection (no later than 5pm). 

 
4:30pm-ish 

Start to pack up ready for 
collection (no later than 5pm). 

 
4:30pm-ish 

Start to pack up ready for 
collection (no later than 5pm). 

 
4:30pm-ish 

Start to pack up ready for 
collection (no later than 5pm). 

 
4:30pm-ish 

Start to pack up ready for 
collection (no later than 5pm). 

All timings are estimates depending on weather conditions. Please be aware these are all outdoor activities and appropriate clothing is essential.  

Appropriate for age groups from 8 years to 16 years. We reserve the right to remove or refuse a booking without explanation. More than 15 minutes late arrival without prior 

permission will result in entry refusal. Collection can be from 4:30 pm; we close at 5pm sharp. Members of the Special Ops team are normally on site early and stay a little later so 

if you need to drop off early or collect later this can be prearranged for a small fee. Contact Mack on 07774022122 / 01908663016. 


